
This Term: The children have been working very hard over this short term. As always we are immense-

ly proud of all of our children's engagement and work ethic in school, especially demonstrated by our children 

in Y6 and Y2 who have completed their SAT's.  I hope you all have a lovely half term break and I look for-

ward to celebrating the Queen's Jubilee on the first day back after half term. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

Important dates:  

We break up on Thursday 26 May  2022. 

Children return to school on Monday 6 June 2022 

Summer Term ends on Thursday  21 July 2022 

Breakfast club will begin from Monday 25 

April 2022  

Breakfast club  for R to Y6 is a ‘just turn up’ system with a 

voluntary donation.  Parents must sign children into break-

fast club  

Valley View Community Read 

Thank you to everyone who support-

ed us,  

We are delighted to announce that 

we won £1,000  from the Tesco Community  award 

towards our  new book vending machine! 

Consent  

Do not forget to fill in a changes form at the school 

office if your contact details change, or if you wish to 

amend your consent details.  

E- Safety 

Please be vigilant when children are accessing the 

internet. https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  is a good 

resource to find out more 

Reading Angels 

Do you have any spare time to 

share? 

We are looking for reading angels to 

come into school  on a regular basis 

to listen to our wonderful children read. If you can 

help please contact the school office to arrange  a 

time and day and to apply for DBS. Thank you. 
Attendance 

We especially want to thank our amazing par-

ents for their fantastic support with attend-

ance this year.Our attendance so far since 

September 2021 is 94%. We always strive 

for 96% and above 

We know that this has been a difficult year 

for everyone and we really appreciate the way 

that you all continue to support our school 

values- resilience, responsibility, respect and 

engagement.  

Fundraising 

Thank you so much to our amazing and generous school 

community! 

We continue to raise money for the Ukraine from donations 

made to our clothing bank. 

Please use Easy Fundraising when you are internet shop-

ping. You can nominate Valley View Primary to receive 

cash donations for every £1 you spend. All money raised is 

used to buy enriching resources for our children in school. 

 

Jubilee Family Picnic 

We can’t wait to welcome you all into school  at 

1.30pm on Monday 6 June  for an afternoon of fun to 

celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee.  Refreshments and 

food will be available to purchase on the day or fami-

lies can bring their own picnic. See you there! 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

